Chamberlin Free Public Library
Board of Trustees Meeting
August 10, 2022

Present: Charles Brault, Paula Miller, Janice Mueller, Lauren Pashayan,
Debra Spratt, Diane Steel, Judy Wilkins

Minutes of the June 13 meeting were approved. The Treasurer’s report was approved. Salary
changes are planned. Outstanding funds will be returned to the Town.

Systems are functioning satisfactorily. A new server is being built.

Janice Mueller has been appointed as a new Library trustee, to fill the remainder of the term of
Adam Mueller.

Should restorative painting be needed at the Library, it will be undertaken by the Town.
Consideration may be given to removing carpeting and refinishing the floors.
Three office chairs will be replaced for a cost of $639.

On Saturday, August 27, the day of Greenville’s 150th celebration, the Historical Society will
set up a display in the library.

Our summer program, just finished, included outdoor activities on Thursdays for parents and
children, including reading and crafts. Reading challenges involved all ages. Younger children
enjoyed story and craft projects. Reading logs for these children included sticker rewards for
completed stories. Projects included frozen animals and boat building.

Library Story Hour resumes on Thursday, September 15, at 10 a.m.

On September 7, at 7 p.m., the New Hampshire Granite State Gallery will present

art as painted through the years. Painters will include landscape artists.

The event is funded by the New Hampshire Humanities Council.

Notice of the event will be posted on the Library door, and on the Library Facebook page.

THE NEXT LIBRARY BOARD MEETING WILL BE ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, AT
6:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Judy Wilkins,
Secretary



